
Invitation to meeting about residential building Zuidkaap 
 
Dear resident(s), 
 
Developer Doniger is planning to build a new residential building, Zuidkaap, on the parking lot 
next to the Noordkaap building (Hilversumstraat 316). We wish to invite you to a walk-in meeting 
about the further developed plan on Thursday 27 February between 5:30 PM and 7:30 PM. In this 
letter, you can read more about what to expect from this meeting. 
 
Walk-in meeting on 27 February 5:30 PM - 7:30 PM – Will you be joining us? 
Over the past six months, we have held several meetings about our plans for Zuidkaap, where 
neighbours and home seekers could share their advice, concerns, questions and wishes. On 27 
February, we would like to present the further developed plan for Zuidkaap to you. We will also 
show which advice from neighbours and home seekers has been incorporated and which has not 
(and why). Additionally, we will provide information about the next steps and the planning. 
 
We would like to hear what you think of the plan. The developer, architect, traffic expert and the 
municipality will be there to answer your questions and engage in conversation. Interpreters 
(English, Arabic, Turkish and French) will also be present. 
 

When: Thursday 27 February, 2025 
Time: Between 5:30 PM and 7:30 PM (you can drop in at any time) 
Where: Noordkaap (Leger des Heils building), Hilversumstraat 316 

 
What has happened recently? 
After the walk-in meeting for the neighbourhood on 20 January 2025, workshops were held on 28 
January and 13 February, where we worked on various themes with a smaller group of 
neighbours and the architect. The reports of the previous meetings and workshops can be found 
at www.zuidkaap.info/#meedenken. 
 
More information and digital newsletter 
You can visit www.zuidkaap.info for more information about the project. Would you like to stay 
updated automatically? Then sign up for our digital newsletter on the website.  
 
Contact 
Do you have a question or comment? E-mail us at contact@zuidkaap.info. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 27 February! 
Team Zuidkaap 
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